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Our learning this week… 

Project Launch –Can You Crack The Code? 

This terms project combines computing, maths and history. It focuses 

on events of WW2 and the importance of coding and the role of the 

Bletchley Park Code breakers. Our Wow start involved the children 

working in pairs to solve a series of coded challenges to determine if 

they have what it takes to join the Amethyst Codebreakers-they all 

passed! 

English 

Our class book this term is called Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma 

Carroll. It is a story set in WW2 and ties in very well with our theme on 

the use of coding during WW2. 

Maths 

This week we have been calculating with percentages and converting 

between fractions, decimals and percentages. 
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Goodnight Mister Tom (a WW2 story) is being performed by the Court Players over 

half –Term and I know several of the class members are in the cast-I am sure the 

children would enjoy it. 14th-17th February-Rangeworthy. Box Office 01454 321149 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


